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November 06, 2023 

 

2024 LQHBA STALLION AUCTION 

 

Dear Stallion Owners / Breeding Farms / LQHBA Members 

The LQHBA will once again sponsor a stallion breeding auction to benefit our scholarship 

program through an Online Auction that will close Friday, January 19, 2024. The LQHBA stallion 

auction website is www.lqhbastallionauction.com  

The net proceeds received from each donated breeding are awarded to graduating Louisiana 

high school seniors to help them with the financial expenses of getting started in college. To 

date, over $800,000 has been awarded through this program which began in 2001. A GREAT 

CONTRIBUTION TO LOUISIANA’S FUTURE! 

Your donation will be auctioned online on our stallion auction website. The LQHBA will auction 

the breeding along with farm fees and chute fees, if any. All minimum bids will include farm 

fees and chute fees. The price you bid is the TOTAL price you will pay if you are the winning 

bidder.  The bid does NOT include the boarding fees related to the care of the mare.  

Every stallion donated will be featured in our online auction with a picture, pedigree 

information, a link to the website of the farm where the stallion is standing, and if the stallion is 

listed on www.stallionesearch.com, we will link to the stallion page on that site for additional 

information. If the farm does not have a website or if the stallion is not listed on 

stallionesearch.com, we will upload information provided by the stallion owner to assist in 

marketing the stallion.  

New bids are updated instantly. We strongly encourage everyone to please visit the LQHBA 

Stallion Auction website www.lqhbastallionauction.com. Bidding will begin approximately 

December 15, 2023. To donate a breeding, please complete the stallion donation form and 

return it to the LQHBA office by Friday, November 17, 2023.  

We appreciate your support!  Please contact the office our office if there are any questions. We 

wish you the Very Best of Luck with your breeding and racing program in Louisiana in 2024! 

Sincerely,  

 

Bruce T. Salard, Executive Director 


